
 

 

Weekly Overview – Week Beginning 08.01.18 

Here is an overview of some of the activities we will be doing this week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Dinosaurs 

Pearl class is really enjoying stories about dinosaurs. We are going to have more fun 

activities linked to the story ‘There’s a stegosaurus on the stairs’! 

 
 

 

 

 

                                    

                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

Literacy:  

We will carry on helping the children 

understand the concept of questions 

beginning with why and how. 

Phonics: 

The children will carry on with rhyming. 

Writing:  

We will focus on drawing our own shapes to 

make dinosaurs. 

 
 

 

 

 

Maths 

We will learn about quantities and 

what changes when we separate 

objects in groups. 

 


